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Bill 46 - 2016 (ZRA - 159)
fatou njie [fatoul974@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday/ July 21, 2016 5:15 PM
To: CouncilMail

Dear council members:

I am writing to you all to express my support for the Fuel Station Task Force bill

46 - 2016 and encourage you to approve it.

Environmental, health, safety and blighting issues are all very important and this

bill goes a long way to address these concerns.

Sincerely,

Fatou Njie
5262 Cedar lane
Columbia MD 21044

Sent from my iPhone
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